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Scheduled Meetings and Dates to Remember

The Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly Squeak

JANUARY– ROTARY AWARENESS MONTH

J a n u a r y .............................................Work in progress;

scheduled speakers to be announced.

Newsletter Highlights

Even though the crowd was light – due to the MLK holiday – our

speaker kept everyone’s attention front and center with his great

life story. Against all odds, he survived a life-threatening brain

condition and continued playing ice hockey; at least until he was hit

by a puck in the forehead! Very inspirational story at best.

And speaking of ice hockey . . . the Rotary turnout for the District

Night at the Ducks was also impressive. Too bad the players couldn’t

have given the audience a better game for their money. What exactly

does one call a Duck slump?

Warning: Rotary-Related

Spam Emails

The latest wave of e-mail “phishing” scams targeting Rotarians

are especially confusing because the senders’ addresses

appear to be coming from the “rotaryintl.org” domain used by the

Secretariat.

Rotarians should keep in mind that Rotary International will not

ask for personal information to be updated via email or other

electronic means. Any e-mail that appears to be from the

rotaryintl.org domain requesting that Rotarians “confirm account

information” by clicking on a link or else their “account will be

suspended for security reasons” should be deleted immediately.

Rotarians who may have submitted sensitive personal

information such as member access passwords, security codes,

or credit card numbers as a result of such a scam are advised to

change that information immediately.

Phishing scams, such as the one targeting Rotarians, involve

imposters posing as account administrators who attempt to deceive

unsuspecting e-mail recipients into divulging personal information,

including passwords, credit card numbers, bank account numbers,

and other sensitive data. Learn more about how to spot and avoid

phishing scams.

Club members should also take precautions when including e-

mail addresses on Web pages and online forums where privacy is

compromised. By sharing e-mail addresses in messages that are

posted on Rotary club or district Web sites that are not secure,

Rotarians may unknowingly make themselves and their clubs

vulnerable to scams.

All Rotarians are encouraged to read the Rotary International

privacy policy for information on the proper use of membership

data.
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of the things we think, say or do:

Is it the TRUTH?

Is it FAIR to all concerned?

Will it BUILD GOODWILL
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?

Will it be BENEFICIAL
to all concerned?
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2006-07 President

2008-09 Rotary International Presidential Nominee

Dong Kurn Lee, a Rotary Foundation trustee and a member of the Rotary Club of Seoul Hangang,

            Seoul, Korea, is the selection of the Nominating Committee for President of Rotary International

in 2008-09.

   Lee is chair of the Bubang Co. Ltd. and Bubang Techron Co. Ltd. manufacturing companies in

Seoul and formerly served as a trustee of the Bank of Seoul. In 2005 he was appointed an international

goodwill ambassador by the president of Korea.

    Lee has also served as honorary consul to the Italian consulate in Korea since 1994 and was

awarded the Order of Industrial Merit by the Korean government. He and his wife, Young Ja, have two

sons and two daughters.

   A Rotarian since 1971, Lee has served RI as a director, treasurer, district governor, training leader,

regional Rotary Foundation coordinator, and membership task force coordinator in Asia. He began

his tenure on the Foundation’s Board of Trustees in 2003-04 and is a recipient of the Foundation’s

Citation for Meritorious Service.

   The nominating committee members are Samuel L. Greene (chair), USA; John F. Germ (secretary), USA; Robert O. Brickman, USA;

Lynmar Brock Jr., USA; Peter Bundgaard, Denmark; John J. Eberhard, Canada; Neville F. Hackett, England; Peter Krön, Austria; Umberto

Laffi, Italy; Yoshikasu Minamisono, Japan; Samuel A. Okudzeto, Ghana; Luiz Coelho de Oliveira, Brazil; John Michael Pinson, USA; J.

David Roper, USA; M.K. Panduranga Setty, India; Sakuji Tanaka, Japan; and John G. Thorne, Australia.

See another side of Rotary in a new electronic publication,

Rotary International Interactive. Each month experience the

mission and fellowship of Rotarians and young adults involved in

programs such as Rotaract, Interact, and Ambassadorial

Scholarships.

Interactive premiered with its September 2006 issue, which

focused on the longstanding Rotary priorities of literacy and

education.

The publication goes beyond words to tell Rotary’s story using

photo essays, videos, and other media. In the first issue, a narrated

Rotary Launches New Interactive Publication

photo essay depicts a woman in Turkey who was born without arms

and learned to read and write at age 18 through a Rotary program.

Other articles feature Rotarians in Ohio who encourage the children

of migrant workers to read as well as Rotaractors in Kentucky who

tutor grade-school students. If you’re wondering how to start a

literacy project or want to take your current project to the next level,

you can e-mail a literacy expert for advice. In the September issue,

you’ll also find a profile of Rotary’s Indiana Jones, a Rotarian whose

job as an archeologist takes him far and wide in search of answers

about the mysteries of ancient religions.

In every issue of Interactive, you’ll be able to read advice from

the RI president and send in your own questions, which you might

see answered in upcoming issues.


